28. 10. 99

REPORT BY THE CHAIRMAN OF THE
CITY SERVICESCOMMITTEE

1. CONTRACT NO 99/2000-100
CARRIAGEWAY CHIPSEALING

VARIOUSCITY STREETS-3 RR 10818
Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Paving and Sealing Engineer, Team Leader,
Peter McDonald

Corporate Plan Output: page 9.5.55 Carriageway Surfacing

The purpose of this report is to obtain Council approval for acceptance of a
tender which is above the $300,000 authority delegated to Council officers.

The contract is for the resealing of the carriageway pavements in various
City streets.

Tender prices have been received as follows:

Canroad Construction Limited $480,780.10
Fulton Hogan Limited $518,216.44
The Isaac Construction Company Limited $523,620.59
Works Civil Construction $530,558.10

All prices exclude GST.

These prices include a contingency sum of $10,000 and the work is for a
twelve (12) week period.

The estimate for the work was $500,000.

Mr Richard English of Canroad Construction Limited has given an
assurance that the work can be completed within the specified time.

Chairman’s

Recommendation:  That the weighted attribute tender of Canroad
Construction Limited for the sum of $480,780.10 be
accepted.



28. 10. 99

2. WATER, WASTEWATER AND STORMWATER REVIEW RR 10949
Officersresponsible Author
Waste Manager Councillor Denis O’ Rourke
Water Services Manager

Corporate Plan Output: Various

Councillors will be aware that the proposed Central Government review of
water, wastewater and stormwater services has recently changed direction
with an announcement by the Prime Minister that she has accepted a
suggestion from the Metropolitan Mayors that the review be undertaken by
local government.

Local Government New Zealand President, Louise Rosson, has addressed
zone meetings around the country and received firm support for LGNZ
managing the review in consultation with member authorities.

The first step is to obtain agreement with both member authorities and
central government on a terms of reference for the review and to thisend a
draft has been prepared and circulated to local authorities for comment. The
deadline for comment has been set as 12 November 1999, which means that
Councillor consideration can only occur at Committee level. The Water
Services Manager has recommended that a report be prepared for the
November meeting of the City Services Committee and that the Committee
be given power to make submissions on the Council’ s behalf.

The draft Terms of Reference are available to Councillors and any
comments would be welcomed by the Committee.

Chairman’s

Recommendation: 1  That areport be presented to the November meeting
of the City Services Committee to assist
examination of the draft Terms of Reference for the
Review of Water, Wasterwater and Stormwater
Services.

2  That the City Services Committee be given power to
make submissions on the Terms of Reference on
behalf of the Council.

CONSIDERED THIS28TH DAY OF OCTOBER 1999

MAYOR



